
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year One Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 2 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is:  The Great Fire  

This week we will be: 

 

English This week we will be continuing to learn to retell the story of The Three 

Billy Goats Gruff off by heart. We will be sequencing pictures of the 

story and writing captions for the Three Billy Goats Gruff and the Troll.  

Mathematics In Maths we will be learning about fractions. We will be learning to 

recognise half and quarter of a shape. We will also be finding half and 

quarter of a quantity.  

Topic In RE we will be making Father Patrick some thank you cards to tell him 

how much we enjoyed our trip last week. In Geography we will be 

learning to name the capital cities of the countries that make up the 
United Kingdom. In Science we will be using adjectives to describe 

different materials. In Art, we will be continuing to cut wood with a 

saw to make the parts we need for our Tudor Houses. 

 

Please continue to listen to your child read every day. Remember to ask them questions 
about what they have read to improve their comprehension and inference. Reading books 

more than once is also a good way to improve pace and fluency. 

Maths at home: Please can you practise naming British coins with your children and 
continue to ask them to tell the time for o’clock and half past the hour. 

Look out for more information about our Christmas Concert which will be sent to you 
soon. 

If you haven’t followed your child’s class on Twitter yet please search for our 

usernames. 1VH - @Miss_Hiles 1AP - @MrsPowell1AP  

Best wishes, 

The Year 1 Team 


